
ISPP is seeking for a new Director of Communications, for a three-year term starting in September 2019 
with the transition from the current Director of Communications starting as soon as possible after the 
summer conference.  

The Director of Communications is a member of the Communication Committee within the ISPP 
Governing Council, which is chaired by the Vice President for Publications. The Director of 
Communications also works closely together with the Executive Director of ISPP and the Early Career 
Committee and attends the GC meetings that take place in January and prior to the annual conference, 
either in person or virtually. The Director of Communication is responsible for putting together the 
monthly newsletter ISPPNews, coordinates with the social media team of the Early Career Committee 
and provides them with information for dissemination, and works on the society’s website. In addition 
to these regular, ongoing tasks, the Director of Communication works on various other tasks pertaining 
to the society’s communication goals as needed. The Director of Communication follows ISPP policies as 
established by the Governing Council in carrying out these tasks. 

If you are interested in this position, please submit your initial expression of interest as soon as possible 
and ideally prior to the conference in Lisbon from July 12-15, so that meetings can be set up to discuss 
the position during the conference, either in person or via skype. A full application, including your CV 
and a letter describing your motivation, experience, and ability to commit time to this position, as well 
as ideas for diversity and inclusion related to ISPP’s communications, are due by August 1, 2019. Please 
send your application or any questions you have to the VP Publication, Johanna Ray Vollhardt, at 
jvollhardt@clarku.edu, and the current Director of Communications, Jolanda van der Noll, at 
jolanda.vandernoll@fernuni-hagen.de.   
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